
Pembroke Regional Hospital 
MEMO 

To: All PRH Staff and Physicians  

From: Sabine Mersmann, President and CEO  

Date: June 21, 2023  

Subject: Flag Lowering 

 

Please note that our flag has been lowered to half-mast to honour the two crew 

members from the Royal Canadian Air Force (RCAF) who passed away 

following the crash of their CH-147F Chinook helicopter on June 20th. 

Our thoughts and condolences are sent to their families, the two surviving crew 

members and their families, and the members of 450 Squadron and Garrison 

Petawawa at this difficult time.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


